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Dear Union Members and Friends,

in the name of the Bureau, The Executive Committee and the Organizing
Committee it is my pleasure to invite you to attend the next Union Con-
gress that will be held in Italy at Aci Castello (Sicily).

As usual we tried to arrange the most interesting scientific program com-
bined with time for meeting old and new colleagues but also spending
some pleasant time visiting the surroundings that represent magnificents
of Italy.

You will find more details in the successive pages while the Registration
and Accomodation Forms are inserted into the annexed Union Brochure.

As the success of a Congress depend mainly on your presence, we hope to
see you in Aci Castello and ask you to fill in the forms as soon as possible
to profit of the Early Bird period and from the special rates agreed with the
Hotel that can guarantee room availability up to March 31th, 2017 only.

| take the opportunity to thank in advance those that will participate shar-
ing our efforts to maintain the high quality level of Union-ip activities.

Hoping that Sicily will leave lasting impressions and memories with you, |
remain

Yours Sincerely

A IS

Paolo Stucovitz



